
Promotion to managing associate for Ogier's James
Angus
News - 14/05/2019

Advocate James Angus in Ogier's Jersey Dispute Resolution team has been promoted to Managing
Associate.

James joined Ogier in 2017, and advises clients on contentious and cross-border insolvency and
restructuring, contentious trusts and succession matters as well as complex financial services
disputes.  James has particular expertise in Jersey Schemes of Arrangement and regularly works
with colleagues in Ogier's corporate team on these and other restructuring matters.

His promotion comes after significant growth in the Jersey Dispute Resolution team this year –
Advocate Damian Evans has joined as counsel, as well as senior associates Advocate Eloise Layzell
and Daniel Maine (formerly of the UK Financial Conduct Authority), and Matthew Davies has been
appointed as an associate after successfully completing his training contract with the firm.

Partner Nick Williams, who leads the Jersey Dispute Resolution team, said: "James' promotion is
thoroughly-deserved and reflects the exceptional standard of his work and his growing role within
the team.

"The team continues to grow in line with increases in client demand ranging from contentious
regulatory matters and complex trusts disputes to international insolvency instructions."

James is admitted in England and Wales, Cayman and Jersey, and since 2018 has accepted
instructions as external counsel to Jersey's newly formed Economic Crime and Confiscation Unit.

Last year, he was Advocate for target and bidder respectively in the two largest schemes of
arrangement in Jersey's history: Randgold Resources Limited's merger with Barrick Gold
Corporation and Takeda Pharmaceutical's acquisition of Shire plc. 

About Ogier

Ogier is a professional services firm with the knowledge and expertise to handle the most
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demanding and complex transactions and provide expert, efficient and cost-effective services to
all our clients. We regularly win awards for the quality of our client service, our work and our
people.

Disclaimer

This client briefing has been prepared for clients and professional associates of Ogier. The
information and expressions of opinion which it contains are not intended to be a comprehensive
study or to provide legal advice and should not be treated as a substitute for specific advice
concerning individual situations.

Regulatory information can be found under Legal Notice

Meet the Author

Nick Williams

Partner

Jersey

E: nick.williams@ogier.com

T: +44 1534 514318

Key Contacts

James Angus

Partner

Jersey
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E: james.angus@ogier.com

T: +44 1534 514316

Related Services

Dispute Resolution

Fraud and Asset Tracing

Enforcement of Judgments and Awards

Legal

Related Sectors

Restructuring and Insolvency
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